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Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Office of ATC Spectrum Engineering Services,
has reviewed the FAA Notification of FCC Equipment Approval Under FCC Part 87
Acceptance of the MultiScan Weather Radar Receiver/Transmitter, model number
WRAU-2120, FCC ID number AJK8222127. The technical data for this transceiver and

the equipment’s performance is consistent with the spectrum requirements of Title 47 Code
of Federal Regulations Part 87 and the FAA has no objections to the certification of this
device.

If you require additional information, please contact Mr. Timothy Pawlowitz,
Telecommunications Specialist, Spectrum Assignment and Engineering Office, at
(202)267-0739.

Sincerely

Manager, Spectrum Assignment and
Engineering Office

cc:  Rockwell collins



